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February 3, 2011

Dear Members of the House Revenue Committee,

Tomorrow, February 4", House Bills 2477 and 2478 are scheduled for a public hearing in your
committee. I am very pleased to support and recommend the bills on behalf of the Government
Efficiency Task Force.

One of my personal goals for this Task Force was to come up with some practical, achievable
ideas that could be implemented in the short- and medium-term. Through the hard work of the
Task Force over the past year and a half, we were able to meet that goal and House Bills 2477
and 2478 are two of a number of creative ideas that have been put forth.

Working in collaboration between state and local governments, we are continuing to find ways to
improve processes, reduce cost, increase efficiency, and sometimes even Improve services to
citizens.

Sincerely,

Nancy Nathanson
State Representative
House District 13, North Eugene

Office: 900 Court St NE H-288, Salem, OR 97301 — Phone: 503-986-1413
District: P.O. Box 41895, Eugene, OR 97404



